[image: image2]
[image: image2]

12th October 2017

Dear Year 4 and Year 5 parents /Carers,

We are currently in preliminary talks with Outward bound to make the Ullswater trip next year on 3rd December 2018.  
I would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 17th October at 3.10pm so I can explain about the trip as I am aware there are a few children who are a bit apprehensive about wanting to go.

The trip is always a great success and the children get so much out of it. I do hope you can attend the meeting on the Tuesday 17th October.

Thank you.
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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